
Calling all 3rd grade and 6th grade Girls!  

Brownies and Cadettes Girl Scout registration 
will be open this fall.  

Please join us for fun, friendship and the power of girls through field 
trips, service projects, and other enrichment activities. Girl Scouts is 
an endless journey of discovery in connecting girls of all 
backgrounds to make the world a better place.

South Loop currently has two Girl Scout troops.  The current 
Brownie Girl Scout troop serves 3rd grade girls while the Cadette 
troop serve 6th grade.  If your daughter is interested in:
-Brownies:  contact Charmaine Nichols cnichols1999@yahoo.com  
-Cadettes:  contact Becky Ng rngatty@yahoo.com 

If YOU wish to start a NEW troop for other grades not mentioned 
above (ie. Daisies, Juniors, etc.) please contact the troop leaders 
above for more information. We would be happy to assist you!
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